
 

BlackBerry welcomes new director to the board

BlackBerry Limited, a global leader in secure mobile communications, announced that it has appointed The Honourable
Wayne G. Wouters, PC, to the company's board of directors. Mr Wouters will also serve as a member of the audit and risk
management committee of the board of directors.
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